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Dear

It is our pleasure to notify you that a charge account has

been approved in your name. We welcome you as a new

customer and hope that you enjoy the convenience of your

charge account.

We have established a credit limit on your account in the

amount of $ At such time as you may wish to raise

the credit line, a phone call or visit to our credit office

should expedite our handling of your request.

We have enclosed your card and our pamphlet that explains

our billing procedure, how to use your credit card plus

additional information we believe you will find useful.

Thank you again for choosing to shop with us.
This Letter is protected under copyright © 2008 FoundLetters.com. Feel free to use letters for your personal purposes. Reproduction in whole or in part in any form or medium without express written permission is prohibited

